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DATE:  October 30, 2017  
 
TO:  Mayor and City Council  
 
FROM:  City Attorney 
 
SUBJECT Resolution of the City Council of the City of Hayward Imposing a Limit on 

Cannabis Retail Dispensary Permits 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
That the Council adopts the attached resolution (Attachment II). 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
At the October 17, 2017, meeting of the City Council, direction was given to staff to prepare a 
resolution imposing a limit of up to three (3) permits to be issued to cannabis retail dispensary 
businesses.   
 
STRATEGIC INITIATIVES  
 
This agenda item is a routine operational item and does not relate to one of the Council’s 
Strategic Initiatives. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT 
 
There is no fiscal impact associated with this report. 
 
PUBLIC CONTACT 
 
Notice was provided as required by the Brown Act for this item. 
 
NEXT STEPS 
 
The permit limit will be incorporated into the Request for Proposals that staff is preparing in 
conjunction with an outside consultant for selection of cannabis business operators. 
 
Prepared by:   Michael G. Vigilia, Senior Assistant City Attorney 
 
Recommended by:  Michael S. Lawson, City Attorney 
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Approved by: 
 

 
 
 
Kelly McAdoo, City Manager 
 
 
 
 
 


